
From: Mitchell Katz <mk@endcap.com> 
Subject: Dedication of football field 
Date: January 15, 2021 at 9:07:07 AM EST 
To: "mayor@scarsdale.com" <mayor@scarsdale.com> 
 
CAUTION: External sender. 
Dear Mayor, 
Please accept this email as my utmost support for the dedication of the football field at 
Crossways Athletic Complex to Richard 'Rippy' Philipps. Rippy's commitment to and impact on 
the children of Scarsdale for the past 3 decades is nothing short of awe-inspiring. His legacy as a 
coach, mentor, leader, advocate and friend to thousands of kids is permanently etched into the 
history of our village. I believe his impact will live for generations through the lessons and 
examples of love and giving he has imparted to our children. In my opinion, this legacy should 
be permanently memorialized by this worthy dedication. I hope that you and the Board of 
Trustees share my view. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Mitchell J. Katz 
35 Morris Lane, Scarsdale 
 
 
Endeavour Capital Advisors Inc. 
(203) 618-0101 
 


